
 

 

The team and our Stakeholder Advisory board at Waiheke Island 12 Nov 2024 

On 12 November 2024, we hosted our first in-person Stakeholder Advisory Board meeting at the 

Goldie Estate Vineyard, the University of Auckland’s working vineyard on Waiheke Island. 

We presented our latest experiments, findings and updates, followed by a discussion and 

exchange of ideas with our advisory board members. The feedback received during the 

discussions was highly valuable and will inform the next phases of our work. 

We extend our thanks to all participants for their contributions and engagement, as well as to 

Goldie Estate for providing an inspiring environment for the meeting. 

Info’s about Goldie Winery: 

https://www.auckland.ac.nz/en/science/about-the-faculty/university-reserves/goldies-

homestead.html 
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